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Dear Families, 

Wednesday Morning Story Sharing Sessions – Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

We would like to invite you to come and share stories with your child/children in their classroom(s) 

on Wednesday mornings before school.  

These events have been popular in the past and we would like to widen our offer to all families with 

children in Reception and Key Stage One.  

The session will run from 8:15-8:40am. Please enter through the usual Reception gate and make 

your way to your child’s classroom. Families are welcome to join siblings together in one room. The 

sessions will run on the following dates: 

September – 27th  

October – 4th, 11th, 18th 

November – 1st, 8th  

The dates above are drop-in sessions, you do not need to sign up or commit to all the dates. Start 

times are flexible (as the gate will remain open), but please stay with your child until the end of the 

session.   

Please be aware that we will be unable to take any lone child before 8:40am.  

Many thanks for your support and please contact us if you have any questions. We are looking 

forward to seeing as many of you as possible.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

The Reception and Key Stage One Teams 
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